
Small Print: 1 – Year to date reduction compared to a 2005/06 baseline; 2 - Hours of volunteering for biodiversity in the 2014/15 academic year; 3 - Money saved via WarpIt since launch in 
January 2014; 4 - Number of Green Impact teams in 2015/16 (15) compared to 2014/15 (24) – we still want more teams!  If you are based at KU, contact us for more information! 5 - Tonnes of 
items sent directly to charity between July and December 2015; 6 - Students involved in Whole Earth? between August and December 2015 combined with Environmental Working Group 
members and ‘likes’ for most recent SSO photo competition – the highest number ever received in the history of SSO! To  find out more about sustainability at KU, visit 
http://www.kingston.ac.uk/sustainability/  

Happy Holidays 
from  

Kingston University 
Sustainability Hub!  


